

UMLAZI KWAZULU-NATAL

PO Box 12363 Jacobs 4026 Durban **Tel:** 031 907 7111

NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND STAFF - EXTENSION OF SECOND SEMESTER REGISTRATION

The Executive Management Committee at its meeting held on 08 August 2025, resolved to extend second semester registration by 2 days (from 11-12 August 2025).

This extension is to assist students who were approved by the SRC Trust Fund but could not finalise their registration and other students who could not finalise their registration for whatever reason.

Students are urged to use this last opportunity to register as the university shall not entertain any further request.

Mr Z. Gqamane

Acting Registrar 08 August 2025